Johnson, Mark

From: Durr.Eurika@epamail.epa.gov

Sent: Tuesday, June 08, 2010 1:43 PM

To: Johnson, Mark

Cc: Shiel.Daniel@epamail.epa.gov; Johnson, Mark; Stein Kathie@epamail.epa.gov;
Yu.Stephanie@epamail.epa.gov; durr.eurika@epa.gov

Subject: Re: Titan Tire Corporation and Dico, Inc.; App. No. CERCLA 106(b) 10-01; Dock. No.

CERCLA-07-2009-0006

Dear Mr. Johnson,

Your email is not considered an official document for the EAB docket.

Please visit the Board website at www.epa.gov/eab and click on the link "Electronic Filing"
and follow the instructions or you can mail in your response. If you have any questions,
please let me know.

Eurika Durr

Clerk to the Board

Environmental Appeals Board

U.S. Environmental Protection Agency
Phone: 202-233-0110

Fax: 202-233-0121

From: "Johnson, Mark" <MJohnson@stinson.com>

To: Eurika Durr/DC/USEPA/US@EPA

Cc: Daniel Shiel/R7/USEPA/US@EPA, "Johnson, Mark"” <MJohnson@stinson.com>

Date: 06/08/2010 02:04 PM

Subject: Titan Tire Corporation and Dico, Inc.; App. No. CERCLA 106(b) 10-01; Dock. No.

CERCLA-07-2009-0006

Dear Ms. Durr:

Thank you for your letter of May 26 about the pilot ADR program. The parties conferred and
discussed the program. This is a joint notification from all parties. The parties do not
request to participate in the program.



Please let Dan Shiel or me know if you have any questions.

Mark

Mark E. Johnson
Partner

Stinson Morrison Hecker LLP
1201 Walnut Street, Suite 2900
Kansas City, MO 64106-2156
Direct: 816.691.2724

Mobile: 816.560.1123

Fax: 816.412.1208
MJohnson@stinson.com
www.stinson.com

Working for a Greener Tomorrow

This communication is from a law firm and may contain confidential and/or privileged
information. If it has been sent to you in error, please contact the sender for instructions
concerning return or destruction, and do not use or disclose the contents to others.



